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Subject: FW: Responding to your message

From: Congresswoman Betty Sutton <oh13ima@mail.house.gov> 

Date: Tue, Feb 15, 2011 at 9:36 AM 

Subject: Responding to your message 

To:

 

 
February 14, 2011  

 
 

 

Dear Ms. McMillin,  

   

Thank you for contacting me regarding men's health. I appreciate you taking the time 

to express your thoughts and concerns.  

   

As you know, the birth of a child is an exciting moment in a parent's life. Decisions 

about the child's first few days and how best to prepare them for life should be left for 

the parents to make. I appreciate you expressing your concerns for the decision some 

make for their children in the earliest days of their lives. Please know that should 

legislation regarding this issue come to the House for a vote, I will be sure to keep 

your views in mind.  

   

Again, thank you for contacting me and please feel free to do so in the future if I may 

be of assistance.  

   

   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Betty Sutton 

Member of Congress 

 
Please do not respond to this email as this is an unattended mailbox.  Please return to our website to 

respond (http://sutton.house.gov).  
 




